
 

The Green Bay School 

Fundraising Team 

have set our school  

up as a fundraising  

recipient with Bakers 

Delight, New Lynn.   

 

When families  

 purchase a 6-pack of 

hot cross buns,  

mention our school 

and WE will receive 

$2.00 per pack. 
 

Anzac Day  -  Friday 25 April 2025 

Anzac Day is a national day of remembrance in Australia, New 

Zealand and Tonga that broadly commemorates all Australians 

and New Zealanders "who served and died in all wars, conflicts, 

and peacekeeping operations" and "the contribution and suffering of all 

those who have served". 

As ANZAC Day is during the school holidays this year, GBS will be  
collecting donations (for a poppy) on behalf of the Titirangi RSA all  
of next week at school (Week 11).  Please give generously to our  
collectors who will be situated at the front school gates (office) and 
back school gates (Cajero Place) before and after school.  
 #LestWeForget 


